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All Souls offers weekly interdenominational Rosary

Historic All Souls Church, located at 61
Main St., Stony Brook, is open for prayer
and reflection every day. The church recently
added a weekly interdenominational Rosary
to its existing list of community outreach
programs (i.e., monthly poetry readings,
concerts, Gregorian Chant, Native American
Drumming, and Tuesday interdenominational
Morning Prayer). .

Although many people think of the Rosary
as something only Roman Catholics do,
Anglicans, Episcopalians, Native Americans,
Hindus, Muslims and Orthodox Christians
also pray their own versions of the Rosary.

The Interdenominational Rosary will be
offered every Wednesday at 12 p.m. in the
historic Stanford White-designed chapel.
The group recitation of the Rosary will take
less than 30 minutes and will include prayers
drawn from ‘the Roman Catholic, Anglican,
Episcopal and Orthodox traditions as well as
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Bible readings related to the four mysteries
of the Marian Rosary: The Joyful Mysteries,
The Sorrowful Mysteries, The Glorious
Mysteries and The Luminous Mysteries.

If visitors do not have a Marian Rosary,
All Souls will give one as a thank you for
joining fellow Christians in prayer.

For more information, call 631-655-7798.




